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Kicking off the new year with our Public Meeting on Tuesday, January 28th at Calvary Chapel from 6:00-

7:00 pm. This meeting was an opportunity for business owners, community members and the 

construction team to come together and learn and share about the second phase of the Downtown 

Revitalization. Anthony Guho, Guho Corp, gave a presentation on their process and how it can affect 

businesses and the community during their discussed timelines.  Phase II is scheduled to begin 

construction in late spring but is currently in a pre-construction process.  We will have another Public 

Meeting to discuss the dates and timelines as to when construction will begin, so keep an eye out for that 

reminder in the weeks to come.  
 

  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

 

* Photo Credit: Richard Perez, Guho Corp  
 

 

The City of Mountain Home is requesting support from the Idaho Botanical 

Garden Lunaria Grant fund along with The City of Mountain Home Parks 

Department,  The University of Idaho Master Gardeners and teenage 

volunteers from our high schools; Richard McKenna Charter High School will 

have students from their Ecology/Sustainability Class, Mountain Home High 

School’s Introduction to Plant Industry Class and Bennett Mountain Alternative 

High School’s Botany class help prep the pots and plant the flowers to help 

finish our streetscape by filling permanently placed and irrigated, cast concrete 

flowerpots  with pollinator friendly, low water perennials for the first phase of the 

downtown revitalization on North Main St. Plant palette for the flowerpots 

include creeping jenny, dwarf fountain grass and "firecracker" sedum. Giving 

the downtown corridor the spill, fill and thrill design aesthetic. 
 

 

 
 



 

  

 

 

 

  

   



 


